
 

The Key Club is a student driven 

leadership program sponsored by the 

Niagara Falls Kiwanis Organization. 

We have monthly meetings but actively 

participate in school and community 

volunteer opportunities between 

meetings. 

Membership is open to all Niagara Falls 

High School students but you must 

PARTICIPATE in most activities. 

Your commitment is essential for 

continued membership. 

You must complete an application and 

submit to Ms. Smith in Room 220 by 

November 3rd 2015 No Exceptions! 


